From: Anne Robinson

Sent: 24 February 2022 13:29

To: A57 Link Roads <A57LinkRoads@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc: 'Keith Buchan'

Subject: A57 Link Roads TR010034;

TR010034

CPRE PDSY Unique Reference: 20029243

Dear Mr Cowperthwaite

We are just alerting you to a delay in submitting our completed work on alternatives and carbon. At the ISH2 we promised to do this by D4 Feb 23rd. We did note however that was contingent on getting the requested information from National Highways. At 1800hrs on 18th Feb National Highways emailed us with some, but not all, of the public transport information we requested. A simplified version was agreed at NH's request so this is now a part of what was already less than requested. We consider impact on public transport and other sustainable modes, and how this has been modelled, as critical to assessment of this scheme. It will be even more important if the scheme is subject to new modelling using a forecast based on the DfT Decarbonisation Strategy, which now seems to be being proposed by NH (page 37, Item 6 of the Response to the ISH2). Despite pressing National Highways repeatedly on this public transport issue we have still not received the data we requested. This has inhibited our ability to make complete submissions within the timescales available, which otherwise we would. Consequently this further delay has meant we have been unable to meet the 23rd Feb deadline. We do hope you would accept a late submission, once we have the outstanding data and have analysed it.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Best wishes Anne

Anne Robinson
Campaigner
CPRE Peak District and South Yorkshire

a: Victoria Hall, 37 Stafford Road, Sheffield, S2 2SF



Run and managed by CPRE Peak District and South Yorkshire. Reg. Charity No 1094975. Reg. Company No 4496754.

This e-mail is confidential and may well also be legally privileged. If you have received it in error, you are on notice of its status. Please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail to and then delete this message from your system. Any review, dissemination, distribution, copying or other use is strictly prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the Campaign to Protect Rural England (CPRE) or its associated companies.



Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

